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To My Holy Trinity Family:
		  The summer is flying by. This is the last week of summer 
school for Holy Trinity School. Please keep the school community in 
prayers as they prepare for the coming academic year.
	 We have been doing several maintenance projects over the summer. 
The school had a minor roofing issue and we were able to fix it. We also 
had a minor issue with the plumbing and were able to address that as well. 
Thank you for all of your support to make these projects possible.
	 In the Church building, we painted the walls behind the statues when 
they were taken out to be renovated. There was some minor damage and it 
was a quick fix. In the rectory, we are looking at painting the dining room 
for a quick touch up.
	 The news is scary once again. It can be very frustrating. It is normal 
to feel overwhelmed and frustrated. It is normal to question when will 
this pandemic end. Remember Jesus is already victorious. Our struggles 
will make us stronger if we allow God to shape and mold us. God never 
abandons us. Trust in the Lord always and may Jesus alone give you the 
peace that you need.
	 Attention parishioners, we will be bringing back Eucharistic 
Ministers for our Sunday masses. If you are comfortable and ready 
to return or become an EM, we will have a meeting on Tuesday 
8/31@6:30pm in the Church. It does not matter if you have done this in 
the past or are brand new, if you are interested come by for the meeting. 
Deacon Ray and I will be leading the meeting.
	 Last Sunday it was wonderful to see the School Pavilion full of life 
once again for our annual registration date. A special thank you to all of 
our hard working catechists and volunteers. We are returning to complete 
in person classes this year. As long as things continue to look good, the 
classes will no longer be online. Have a wonderful week. 
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo Viveros
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Sixteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was $8,972.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent suspicion. 
The Protecting God’s Children program is in place 
to raise awareness about behaviors of adults that 
may indicate a threat to the safety of children and 
young people. Through this program, trained adults 
learn how to prevent abuse from happening, in part 
by taking steps to eliminate suspicious behaviors, 
such as being alone with a young person. Creating 
a culture of openness and transparency goes a long 
way towards alleviating concerns of inappropriate 
behavior by adults, and helps children feel safe in 
their environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Holy Trinity Catholic School students are back 
in the classroom – on the road toward graduation 
and becoming the future leaders of tomorrow! The 
Catholic Education Foundation of Los Angeles 
has received a $50 million gift to provide financial 
support to new students enrolling in an Archdiocesan 
school for fall. Catholic education is affordable and 
tuition assistance is available! If you would like to 
arrange a tour of our parish school or get additional 
information on enrollment and financial assistance, 
please call us at (323) 663 -2064 or email our 
principal at klloyd@holytrinity-la.com Give your 
child the gift of a Catholic education this fall!

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

The Consecrated Knight

Saint Joseph sweetly and continuously stimulates us 
to love, serve and imitate the Queen of his heart, The 
immaculate Mother of Jesus.
Blessed Gabriele Allegra

“There has never been a greater Marian  saint than 
Joseph and there never will be.  
Saint Joseph is the model for total consecration to 
Mary. Long before Calvary, when Jesus commanded 
all of his disciples to take Mary into their hearts and 
homes, St. Joseph had already taken Mary into his 
heart and into his home. She is his heart; she is his 
home. Everything he did was done for Jesus and 
Mary. He lived and died for Jesus and Mary.
Donald H. Colloway, Consecration to Saint Joseph

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each monthafter the 5:00 pm Mass.
Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


